Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As you may know this fall we implemented the turk store as an incentive for exhibiting positive

behavior. Thank you to everyone who has made donations to this initiative!

We have found that the following items are selling in the store most successfully. If you would

like to help support the turk store we would welcome any of the following donations:

Small items:

e Single pieces of candy (jolly ranchers, starburst, now and laters etc.)
e Snack size candy (skittles, smarties, nerds, sprees etc.)
e Full size candy (starburst, skittles, spree, sweet tarts etc.)

Please no chocolate or nuts in the candy due to allergies

Larger items:

Packages of Markers

Mini cans of soda (orange, sprite, dr. pepper, coke)
Regular size candy or 1.00 boxes of candy
baseball , football or collectable cards

Balls (basketballs, footballs, baseballs )

Gift cards to Oriental Trading, Wal-Mart, Costco, Dollar Tree, or Dollar General are also

welcomed.

Thank you so much for supporting this effort!

The PBIS team






